Dear Ms. Dinah;

We wish to thank you and your company for the great job your crew of
boys, Bob, Bubba, “ElGordita” and the rest of the guys did on our roof.
They answered all our questions, coupled with our requests and
answered our calls, attention was paid to local weather forecasts and our
roof was al ways safe and protected, as promised.

We passed our primary and final inspections as promised, and our roof
was given the all important and personal “everything looks good”, which
means a lot to us.

You all can feel proud being represented by qualified professionals such
as these which are, just as important, “basically good people”.

Bob and Bubba, in closing that if I need to, “please call them and they’ll
be right there”, is also important.....customer satisfaction.

May God keep you and yours always, sincerely

The Aranton Family




